
 

The White Mountain Athletic Club will be closed 
effective on Monday, March 16, 4pm – Friday April 
3rd, 2020.
The Athletic Club has always been a leader when it comes to 
the health and well-being of our community and the people 
we serve. Today, with the accelerating spread of the 
Coronavirus, we are faced with a challenge to reduce the 
opportunity for the virus to spread which demands 
immediate action. In order to do our part in protecting the 
most vulnerable populations and in reducing pressure on our 
hospital and health care providers, we have decided to close 
temporarily and evaluate reopening on Friday April 3rd.  
However, this may change based on recommendations from 
the CDC and local health departments.
The Coyote Grill Restaurant, a tenant in the building and 
separate industry from ours, will remain open. They can be 
reached at 603/236-4919.
This action is not taken lightly. We understand we are a part 
of your day for each and every one of you. We will continue 
to monitor the situation and continue to contribute to the 
community’s well-being that does not increase the risk of 
spreading the virus.
We will be using our Facebook page and www.wmacwv.com 
website for further developments.
Tom Gross, Jr, President Rene Schwartz, General 
Manager
White Mountain Athletic Club, Inc.


